AUGUST 18TH, 2023- WELCOME TO RIVER CITY ACADEMY

Phone: 907-714-6400
Office Hours 7:00 AM-2:30 PM

i ACADEMY

46188 Sterling Hwy
Soldotna, AK 99669

MARRK YOUR CALENUDARS

September 4th- Labor Day, no

school

September 8th- Early Release,
students will be dismissed at
12:40pm. Busses will run 90
minutes early in the afternoon.
September 11th- Picture Day!
9:30 am- 171 am only.

Welcome Summit Video:
https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=0KgzIk3RRnU

SUmMMIt
LeArNing

A MeSSage from Princirq( Shea

Welcome to a new school year! We're thrilled to
welcome both familiar and new faces to the
River City Academy family.

New families have received a welcome email from
Summitlearning.org. By connecting to Summit
Learning, you can track your student's progress*.
Please sign up today, as our system will update
overnight, and the link will expire with the next update.

*For students that are signed up for Distance
Education classes, families will need to login
to PowerSchool (same username and
password for online registration) to see
students grades. PowerSchool does have a
mobile app to download.




S [UDENT.FEES

Annual Student Fee-

$20 student fee ($40 per family)

For the direct benefit of & enhancement of
student learning through reward programs,
breakfast programs, Interim classes, ect...

Anatomy Class Fees- $25 for whole year. These
fees will be applied to Anatomy students only.

These fees will be available to pay online next
week after students have settled into their
classes. Cash or check accepted in the office.
Checks can be made payable to River City
Academy.

We do honor SNS Free & Reduced family rates for school year
23/24. Please reach out to the RCA Office for more details.

Early Release Dates

School Dismissal @ 12:40 pm

September 8th
September 29th
October 12th
November 9th
December 8th
January 12th
January 26th
February 9th
March 7th
April 12th

Meal Prices for 23/24
Breakfast $2.50
Lunch $4.00

Apply Online. Anytime. Anywhere.
http://mealapp.kpbsd.org
Kenai Peninsula Borough
School District made it faster
and easier for parents to apply
for free and reduced meals.
This free service enables
families to receive program
benefits faster than using the
paper application. Your
application is electronically
submitted directly to the KPBSD
Student Nutrition Services
office to process.

' ¢ Submit your
’ ./ application in minutes

/) Easy-to-follow steps
(/) Faster processing

@) Safe and secure

ALASKA'
CHILD

Nl NUTRITION PROGRAMS

We strongly encourage
students to bring in a
water bottle that they
can refill during the day.

Scheduling Opportunities?

We have visited with everyone
that had questions regarding their
schedule. If there are additional
questions or concerns regarding
student schedules, students are
asked to email Principal Shea
shea.nash@g.kpbsd.org



Capture the Flag...
IWhole School Style!

Mrs. Nash's
(with the help of Mr.
Shea)
and

Mrs. Wiseman's class
i woh both of our 3amee!




